
 
 
 
 
 

ECONOMY, ENVIRONMENT & INFRASTRUCTURE | STRATEGIC INFRASTRUCTURE (MINERALS & WASTE) 
 

OFFICER CONSULTATION RESPONSE 
 

 Page 1 

GCC M&W Reference: MWPR2020/0223/DOC/DTC 

Alternative Reference: The Wareham Neighbourhood Plan – Submission Consultation 

Response date: 6th January 2021 

To: Dorset Council 

Responding GCC M&W Officer  Lorraine Brooks 

Summary of recommendation: 
 

No comments / observations ☒ 

Comments / advice offered without a recommendation (see comments section) ☐ 

Further information is required (see comments section) ☐ 

No objection subject to conditions / informatives ( see comments and conditions section) ☐ 

Refusal or objection if details remain unchanged (see comments section) ☐ 

Response by topic: (more than one topic can be selected) 

Non-minerals and / or waste development proposal (M&W Infrastructure safeguarding) ☐ 

Non-minerals and / or waste development proposal (Mineral resource safeguarding) ☐ 

Non-minerals and / or waste development proposal (Waste Minimisation Statement) ☐ 

Minerals and / or waste development proposal  ☐ 

Specific local development plan document consultation (DPDs, SPDs, AAPs, NDPs, SCIs) ☒ 

Duty to Cooperate-related consultation ☒ 

Non-DPD policy-related document consultation (including LAAs) ☐ 

All other general enquires ☐ 
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Minerals and Waste Policy officer comments 
 
All of the details set out within this section are made by officers on behalf of Gloucestershire County 
Council in its capacity as the Mineral and Waste Planning Authority (MWPA): - 
 
In general, the County Council can confirm that it considers this consultation request alongside previous 
correspondence between the two authorities, as evidence of ongoing co-operation on planning matters. 
This should be recognised as part of the wider evidence base to show that the statutory Duty-to-
Cooperate requirements are being met. However, on this occasion GCC have no comments to make on 
the contents of the submission version Wareham Neighbourhood Plan  

 

Important Note: 

If you have any further queries with this consultation response please do not contact the responding 

GCC M&W officer direct. All queries must arrive through  m-wplans@gloucestershire.gov.uk 
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